
 

  

PRESTON 
HIGH SCHOOL 
Opens Term 1, 2019  
 

An exciting development has 
unfolded for the Preston 
community, with the foundation 
principal of Preston High School 
being appointed.  

 

This school will open its doors to the 
first students (Year 7 only) in term 1, 
2019. Sean Butler has been appointed as 
Preston High School’s foundation principal.  

Parents of Grade 5 & 6 students are invited 
to… 

MEET THE PRINCIPAL 
When? Tuesday 24 April at 6.30pm-8pm  

Where? Preston Shire Hall, 286 Gower 
Street (corner of Gower St and High St).  

Visit: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/1634879477

03309/ to find out if your child is eligible to 
enrol in 2019 and to register for this event.   
 

‘The new Preston High School is a once in a 
life-time opportunity for our community to 
form a new school culture founded on 
excellence and inclusion’.   

 ‘I’m really excited to build a vibrant 
academic community that prepares young 
people for successful and engaged lives’.  

      Sean Butler,  Foundation Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT 

Contact butler.sean.c@edumail.vic.gov.au if you have 

questions about the school or about applying for a place in 

Year 7 for 2019. 

MORE INFORMATION 

Google Preston High School and the first link should be 

http://www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au/Pages/Schools/Pres

ton-High-School.aspx  

 

 

For interpretation services, please ring our 

language line on 03 9280 0712. 
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